
 
 
Tuesday 16th July 2024 

 

Dear Student, 

 

We are delighted to invite your child in to collect your Public Examination Results on Thursday 22th August. 
Students will be welcomed into the Academy Hall from 0830 to 1000.  

What to do if you need someone else to collect your results? 

Your nominated person collecting results will need a signed letter from yourself granting permission to collect the 
results, together with ID either their passport or driving licence.  

Any unclaimed results will be posted to the address we hold on our system. 

Should you have any questions about this event please don’t hesitate to contact School and speak to myself or Mrs 
Ward our examinations officer on 0151 330 6790. Alternatively my email address is gjones3@dixonsat.com  

Yours faithfully, 

G H Jones 

 
Gareth Jones 
Assistant Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
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